
     
 Friday 8th November 2024

What is happening next week?
Next week, most of our Year 6 children will be
going on their residential school journey to
Kingswood. They will leave on Monday morning
and return on Friday afternoon, and will be
accompanied by 7 members of staff. We know
they will have a wonderful time, and make us
proud.  We thank all the staff who have
volunteered to give up their time to take them.

On Thursday, parents/carers of children in Years 2,
4 and 5 are invited into school to see their child’s
classroom and learning (3.15-3.45pm). 

What has been happening this week?
We welcome back all our families and staff after the
half term break. Whether you were relaxing at
home, away on a holiday, marking Halloween or
celebrating Diwali, we hope you all had a great
week. 

This week in school, our Year 2 and 5 children were
visited by The London Fire Brigade who came to talk
to them about the importance of fire safety and
knowing what to do in an emergency.  

Year 4 began their Cricket lessons, led by Platform
Cricket, and also began a series of singing
workshops led by gospel singers from Blackheath
Halls. Both workshops link to the Year 4 PE and
Music curriculum.  
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Celebrating Diversity Week 2024
Next week is our annual Celebrating Diversity Week in school.
Although we celebrate diversity every day, next week is a time
for the children to think about what makes us all unique and
special, and how we should all feel valued and safe. It is a time
for us to learn about people in our community from different
backgrounds. We have a number of themes this year:
Monday - Celebrating Diversity Launch (including BFG Cake
Competition )
Tuesday - Anti-bullying - Choose Respect, Choose Kindness
Wednesday - Celebrating Languages and Cultures
Thursday - Inter-Faith - Understanding and Respecting All
Friday - Celebrating Diversity, Celebration

On Friday, it is Children in Need. As a school we would like to
raise money for this wonderful charity that helps support
children with different needs and from different backgrounds.
On Friday, we encourage everyone to come to school wearing
something that makes them happy or proud - sparkles, national
costume, team shirt, favourite dress, Brownie/Cub uniform....
something that will make them shine .



Something Wonderful to Celebrate
These children have been praised this week for
their wonderful learning and behaviour in school. 

Some Important Dates - Autumn Term

Attendance and Punctuality

Volunteers
Ask not what your school can do for you, but what you can do for your school!
Educational Visits - Emergency Volunteers
If you are available during certain days of the week and would be happy to accompany a
class (different to the one your child is in) as a volunteer on an educational visit, please
email the school office and we will add you to the list of people we contact in an
emergency. Thank you.

Reading Volunteers
If you would like to volunteer some of your time, once a week, to read with our children,
please email the school office and a member of staff will be in touch. 
Please note that you will need to complete an application and provide references (legal
requirement). 

No School - Friday 29th
November
Please remember that there is
NO SCHOOL for children on
Friday 29th November, as it is
our 3rd staff INSET day (the 4th
is in January and and the 5th is
in July). Please help spread the
word!

Speech and Language Workshop
We are re-running our Speech and Language workshop about
speech sounds next week, on Tuesday 12th November. It will be
especially useful for parents/carers of children new to school and
older children who have difficulties with their speech. Please note,
it will be the same workshop that was run in the Summer Term, but if
you attended then, you are very welcome to come again - just be
aware the content is the same! Please register via Eventbrite -
tickets are free and available here - BG SALT Workshop. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/speech-sound-workshop-tickets-1072988781329?aff=oddtdtcreator&utm_campaign=postpublish&utm_medium=sparkpost&utm_source=email


A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

BFG Dates for your Diary

11 November - Cake competition & Bake Sale
6 December - Brindishe Green Winter Fair
7 March 2025 - Spring Discos
27 March - Preloved Book & Toy Sale
4 July - Brindishe Green Summer Fair
Date TBC - Summer term coffee morning
 
A reminder that you can find details of all BFG news and events on our
Linktree: 
https://linktr.ee/brindishefriendsgroup

Find details of all
BFG news and
events on our

Linktree: 

Click Here

The Great Brindishe Bake-off & Cake Sale - 11 November 2024
Don't forget to get baking this weekend! Bring your kindness-themed bakes
into school on Monday. More information on the attached poster. 
Keep scrolling to the next page for more information.
Cakes will be sold after school on Monday, so come prepared to taste all the
wonderful competition entries.

Winter Fair - 6 December 2024
Thank you to everyone that came to the Winter Fair planning meeting at school
yesterday afternoon. Lots was discussed - we'll post the minutes on Linktree
soon.

Winter Fair Raffle Tickets
Raffle tickets will be on sale before and after school on Wednesday,
Thursday and Friday next week (see attached poster for more details).
There are some fantastic prizes, including a Nintendo Switch! Card payments
are accepted as well as cash.

Please Help!
We still need lots of helpers for the Fair, which is after school on Friday 6
December, so if you'd like to help out on a stall or have any other ideas for
how we can make this Fair our best one yet, please do get in touch. Contact us
on bfgsocials@gmail.com or come and have a chat next week when
we're selling raffle tickets.

https://linktr.ee/brindishefriendsgroup



